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September 17, 1979

United States Nuclear Regulatory Comission
Washington, D. C. 20555

Attention: Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation
W. P. IIaans, Chief, Quality Assurance Branch
Division of Project Management

References: (a) License No. DPR-3 (Docket No. 50-29)
(b) License No. DPR-28 (Docket No. 50-271)
(c) License No. DPR-36 (Docket No. 50-309)
(d) YAEC Ictter to USNRC, W. P. llaass, Dated September 12, 1979.

Dear Sir:

Subject: Yankee Operational Quality Assurance Program (YOQAP-1-A)

Our letter Reference (d) forwarded to you Revision 7 to the Yankee Operational
Quality Assurance Program - YOQAP-1-A. Since the date of transmittal, we have
identified an error in the cover letter regarding the changes to this program.
The correct statement should read as follows: "The changes are made based
upon engineering evaluations of system safety classifications for the Yankee
Rowe (License No. DPR-3) and Vermont Yankee (License No. DPR-28) operating
nuclear power plants."

We trust this information will climinate any confusion you ma'y have with
respect to this matter. Should you have any questions, please contact us.

Very truly yours,

YANKEE ATOMIC ELECTRIC COMPANY

/,, V*

Robert II. Groce

Licensing Engineer
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